
Calamp Wireless Networks Corporation 

Waseca, Minnesota 

 

Calamp Wireless Networks Corporation hereby requests that our grant for NP4-5098-502 

list frequencies outside of the FCC allocated Part 24, 90 and Part 101 frequencies.  

Calamp Wireless Networks Corporation acknowledges that it is a violation of FCC rules 

if the device operates on unauthorized frequencies.  The device is professionally installed 

and it is up to the installer to determine if the device operates on authorized frequencies.  

 

The device was tested and complies with the more stringent standard between Part 24, 90 

and Part 101 across the frequency range 928-960MHz.  

 

 

 

 
 

Chris Ludewig 

Director of Engineering 


